
 

  

 

DATE: September 6, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Approve First 5 Placer Children & Families Commission Contract 

CN006708A  Agreement Amendment 

 

PRESENTED BY: Annamarie Cohen, Executive Director of Student Services  
 
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve First 5 Placer Children & Families Commission Contract CN006708A Agreement 

Amendment 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Tahoe Truckee Unified School District has contracted with First 5 Placer since 2004 and has 

long embraced the importance of providing a strong foundation for learning to children zero to 

five.  In September of 2012, TTUSD joined with four other local agencies to form the North Tahoe 

Early Childhood Support Network under the umbrella of the Community Collaborative of Tahoe 

Truckee. Together we submitted a Request for Results Application to First 5 Placer in July of 

2013.  The proposal was funded and has brought over 1.6 million dollars to the area from July 

2013 to June 2020.  The funds are dispersed through individual contracts with each of the four 

participating agencies. 

 

TTUSD’s annual contract for 2021-2023 was extended to include the period of January 1 through 

June 30, 2024.  The amount was increased by $74,325 for a new total of $315,000.  In summary, 

the funds support the Kings Beach Family Room, parent and staff education, ongoing formal 

collaboration between pre-school and kindergarten teachers, local Early Learning Conferences and 

our Early Learning Manager position.  First 5 Nevada provides a smaller grant that enables us to 

provide a comprehensive array of services throughout our attendance area. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  $74,325 -  First 5 Placer Children and Families Commission 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Becca Wing, Administrative Assistant, for Annamarie Cohen, Executive 

Director of Student Services. 
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